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Ottawa 25th November 1901-

Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 22nd Instant, regarding opening up of

road between Locations110 and 111, and also between

the North parts of 114 and 115,Alnwick, which has

been done with the exception of about 12 or 15 rode

where the land was not cleared, and in reply to state

that in view of representations made, you may have

the additional work done at a cost of not more than

$8.00, accounts therefor to be sent to the Department

along with Resolution of the Band authorizing

payment.

Your obedient servant,

Lom Leau

enimt.

John Thackeray, Esq-

Indian Agent

Roseneath-

Ont.

d.m Affairs, Letterbook,

8 November 1901 - 29 November 1901, (R.G. 10, Volume 4977)
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